RLGROUPS

Grace | God-sized Vision | For Every Generation

Luke 19

37 When he came near the place where the road goes down the Mount of Olives, the whole crowd of disciples began joyfully to praise God in loud voices for all the miracles they had seen: 38 "Blessed is the king who comes in the name of the Lord!" "Peace in heaven and alory in the highest!" 39 Some of the Pharisees in the crowd said to Jesus, "Teacher, rebuke your disciples!" 40 "I tell you," he replied, "if they keep quiet, the stones will cry out. 41 As he approached Jerusalem and saw the city, he wept over it 42 and said, "If you, even you, had only known on this day what would bring you peace-but now it is hidden from your eyes. **43** The days will come upon you when your enemies will build an embankment against you and encircle you and hem you in on every side. 44 They will dash you to the ground, you and the children within your walls. They will not leave one stone on another, because you did not recognize the time of God's coming to you."



Questions for Discussion

- 1. Read Luke 19:28-48.
- 2. Why do the Pharisees want to silence the crowds?
- 3. Why does Jesus weep while the crowds cheer?

4. What does Jesus mean when he says the rocks will cry out?

5.What is the significance of Palm Sunday? Of the crucifixion? Of the resurrection?

6.In what ways are we at risk of cheering for Jesus for the wrong things? How might we fail to recognize him?

7.How are our lives changed after Easter?

Take time to pray for one another.